
Faculty Handbook  2.1.2. Senate Constitution 

Article 4. Section 3 

Curriculum Committee: The Curriculum Committee shall consist of the provost or 

designee as chair, the registrar or designee as secretary, the dean of the Graduate School 

or designee, one faculty member from each academic college or school, one representative 

from the University College, one representative from the Honors College, and one non-

voting member from the Libraries (appointed by the dean of the Libraries to a three-year 

term). The committee shall recommend approval or disapproval of requests for 

undergraduate curriculum changes and changes that affect both undergraduate and 

graduate curricula (e.g., 5000/6000 courses, accelerated bachelor’s and master’s programs, 

etc.). In addition, the committee shall review overall curriculum patterns and course content 

of the instructional program other than the University Core Curriculum and shall recommend 

to the Senate curriculum changes needed by the University. 

 

 

 

Rationale: 

The Honors College sponsors HONR-prefixed courses as well as discipline-based  XXX7 courses. (Last 

year it funded teaching for more than 8,000 SCH), yet it has no formal voice in the approval of these 

courses. For the past several years the Assistant Provost for Undergraduate Studies and Director of the 

Honors College has attended UCC meetings as a guest to ensure that the Honors College has a voice in 

the discussions. The University College includes the Interdisciplinary Studies degree program, the 

Sustainability, Leadership, and Information & Cyber Analysis minors, the Aviation programs (2 degree 

programs as of Summer 2017). The College is responsible for several sets of courses associated with 

these programs (IDSC, LEAD, SUST, AVMG, AVMF). The College is also the home to 200-300 EXPL 

freshmen each year, whom it helps to guide to an appropriate major. The University College has 

developed a College-wide curriculum committee to ensure faculty input on the development and 

revision of courses, but it lacks representation at the UCC level.   

 


